



Good Afternoon,

CRCOG and the Connecticut Department of Transportation (CTDOT) are coordinating to bring you important information about the U.S. Department of Transportation's FY2024 Safe Streets and Roads for All (SS4A) Funding Opportunity.

With the first SS4A Planning and Demonstration Grant application deadline fast approaching on April 4, 2024, CTDOT has provided a special form to collect your requests for support. If you are interested in applying for SS4A funding, please complete CTDOT's Request for Letter of Support Form, and email it to Elizabeth Sanderson by Wednesday, March 20, 2024. Support from CTDOT is required if your project involves state roads and/or right-of-way.

More information about SS4A and necessary next steps is available **here**, and on **CRCOG's SS4A Webpage**. We will also provide updates at upcoming CRCOG meetings, such as Policy Board, Transportation Committee and Municipal Services Committee.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. We look forward to seeing you at upcoming meetings!

Thank you, Elizabeth